
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



A
genda P

age 2

A
genda Item

 2



From: Louisa Golightly <ljg@everards.co.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 11:30 AM 
To: Narelle Plowright <Narelle.Plowright@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: FAO Louisa Golightly - FW: Ye Olde Bridge Inn, Oxton 
 

OFFICIAL 

 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe] 

 
Hi Narelle 
I have included a new plan of the area with the red lines only around the pub and stables. 
I have also updated the variation application to shows all existing operating hours are 
remaining the same as what is already on the licence.  
All existing conditions on the licence are to be included in the variation.  
Any reference to the function room is now the stables.  
I will speak with Hannah and the Business Relationship Manager, Steve about not taking 
payments for drinks in the garden will not take place. 
Thanks, 
Louisa  
 

Louisa Golightly 
Business Relationship Partner 
0116 2014226 
07885 268740  
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